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Denver, Colorado 



Schedule 
March 
2016 

 
March 11th 

Dinner at 6:00 PM 
Ladies and Guests are welcome 
Regular Stated Communication 

Lodge open at 7:00 PM 
 

March 24th 

Regular Stated Communication 
Lodge open at 7:00PM 

work as required 
 

Practice every “off” Thursday unless 
otherwise 
indicated. 

 
Brethren standing on any degree are 
always welcome. 
 
Various degree work will be done as 
needed. 
 
Any Brother that need transportation 
to the Lodge, please call any Lodge 
Officer, we will see to it that you can 
attend the Lodge meeting 

PAST MASTERS OF THE LAST 
50 YEARS 

 
 
Perrin wagener 1965 
Alvin Malmgren 1966 
Roy Charles Grant 1967 
Slaughaupt 1968 
John Souther 1969 
Samuel Ivie 1970 
Cecil Bolich 1971 
Andrew Krodhen 197 
Donald Evans 1973 
Cecil Bolich 1974 
Robert Brentley 1975 
Richard Conn 1976 
Donald Sherriff 1977 
James V. Quinn 1978 
James V. Quinn 1979 
Jerry L. Fenimore 1980 
Donald Sherriff 1981 
Jerry L. Fenimore 1982 
Jerry L. Fenimore 1983 
Alon Sanders 1984 
William Tregay, Jr. 1985 
William Tregay, Jr. 1986 
Gilbert Mohan, Jr. 1987 
Gilbert Mohan, Jr. 1988 
William Tregay, Jr. 1989 
William Tregay, Jr. 1990 
Robert Brantley 1991 
Cecil Bolich 1992 
Robert Brantley 1993 
Robert Brantley 1994 
Glenn E. Smiley 1995 
Gardner Sanford 1996 
Howard Fling 1997 
William Lloyd 1998 
William Lloyd 1999 
William Lloyd 2000 
William Lloyd 2001 
Randall Ansley 2002 
Mirl Fowler 2003 
Glen W. Newton 2004 
William Lloyd 2005 
Roberto Mandoza 2006 
Jurgen Hartman 2007 
John Fiegler 2008 
Julian Newton 2009 
Brian Fowler 2010 
Mark Ralston 2011 
Michael Rowan 2012 
Charles Watts 2013 
Charles Watts 2014 
Robert Salazar 2 



Message from the East 
Brethren, 
 
I would like to thank and acknowledge all those 
that helped with the meetings, practices, the 
dinner, the degree work, and Masonic education 
for February! We have so many Brethren 
contributing in so many ways. There is not 
enough room to list all the names, but I want to 
thank everyone. 
 
My congratulation to Bro. Asher Thoeming on 
becoming a FC at our last meeting. We look 
forward to his proficiency, and we will soon 
put our 3rd degree team together. 
 
Brethren, February was also a month where our 
thoughts and prayers went out to several 
members and families for sickness and distressed 
Please continue to keep them on top of your 
mind. 
 
Our first March communication will have 
Corned Beef for our dinner, and a living 
history presentation of Joseph Plumb Martin, 
a soldier of the American Revolution by Bro. 
Michael Davis. This 45 minute presentation 
will be complete with costume, and will be 
certainly be very interesting. 
 
As we move into spring , renewal and beauty 
will surround us. I want to take a moment to 
remind us that the beauty of brotherhood is 
also surrounding us. The cares and concern, 
the act of kindness and brotherly love is what 
makes our fraternity and Lodges so special. 
I will leave you with this quote: 
 

Grant us brotherhood, not only  
For this day but for all the years a 
brother not of words but of acts and 
deeds. 

Stephen Vincent Benet 
Fraternally, 
Greg Koenig, WM. 

From the editor: 
 

The Shriners having a fund raiser for the 
Shriner Hospitals for Children on March 8th. 
Go to any IHOP restaurant and get a free stack 
of buttermilk pancakes, make a contribution 
to Shriners Hospitals for Children. 
 
Also it came to our attention, that some of you 
receive in addition to the email copy of the 
Trestle board, also receive a copy of the paper 
version of the T.B. by mail. Since the context is 
the same in both of these Lodge publications 
we find that it is not really to necessary to obtain 
the same information twice. If you are one of 
the Brothers that is on both mailing lists, please 
notify the Secretary so that corrections can be 
made and unnecessary postage be avoided. 
 
Thank you, 

Karl Koenig, SW 
 
 
 
 

Birthday wishes to the 
Brethren that were born in 
March 
 
Bill Harris Borger, Larry G. Mercer 01, 
Richard W. Schmidt, Roberto Mendoza, 
Roy Sloughenhoupt 05, 
Ralph W. Dougherty 09, 
D. Russell Melton 10 
John V. Egan 16 
Glenn E. Fishel 20 
David C. Cowan 21 
Larry E. George 30 
Warren L. Glover 31 
 

Happy Birthday Brethren 



2016 Officers 
Worshipful Master 

Greg Koenig, GKoenig4321@gmail.com 
10813 Hobbit Lane, Westminster, CO, 

80031,720.252.9300 

Senior Warden 
Karl Koenig , kkoenig35@gmail.com 

1209 S. Brentwood St.,Lakewood, CO ,80232 
303.3253436 

Junior Warden 
Charles Watts, watts15996@comcast.net 

15996 E. Iliff Pl., Aurora, CO, 80013, 
303.324.8090 

Treasurer 
Jerry L. Fenimore, 

82 Brockhaven Dr., Littleton, CO 80123, 
303.971.0738 

jerryfenimore@comcast.net 

Secretary 
Glenn E. Smiley, eljebelkop@aol.com 

1465 S. Fenton St., Lakewood, CO 80232, 
303.935.0568 

Senior Deacon 
Chris Fullwood, tfh69@msn.com 

720.319.2983 

Junior Deacon 
John Culp, culpjond@gmail.com 

614.579.3763 

Senior Stewardc 
Jim Stark, SailCo@yahoo.com 720.443.1759 

Junior Steward 
Richard Foster, rubefoster23@yahoo.com 

9320 E. Center, 2A, Denver, CO 80247 

303.332.4566 
Chaplain 

Mark Ralston, mwr5588@yahoo.com 
1643 S. Everett, Lakewood, CO 80232 

303.935.1236 

Marshal 
Open 

Tiler 
Jerry Rice, jrice279@aol.com 303.279.7070 

341 Gregory Dr. Golden, Co 80403 

Postings 
Richard Foster, first degree 
Karl Koenig, second degree 

Joe Crose, third degree 
If you wish to receive updates via email 

contact Dave King, staff_dude@yahoo.com 

Committees : 
Standing Committees 

Finance Recommendations Com-
mittee 

Jerry Fenimore (chair ), Mark Ralston, John 
Culp, 

Brian Fowler. 

Scholarship Committee 
Mark Ralston (chair ), Glenn Smiley, Greg 

Koenig 

Member Investigation Committee 
Mark Ralston (chair ), Russel Gray, Robert 

Stretch 

Bereavement 
Charles Watts 

Entertainment 
Eddie McGrady (chair ), Mark Ralston, 

Gary Dickerson 

Trestle board 
Karl Koenig 

Electronic Communications Web-
master 

David King 

Refreshment ( none dinner nights) 
Karl Koenig 

Special Committees 
Director of work: Karl Koenig 

- Prompter: Glenn Smiley 

Funerals: Charles Watts 

Investments: Jerry Fenimore 

Preparation Room: Jerry Rice 

Masonic Education: vacant 

Public Schools: vacant 

 

If you are interested in serving in 
any Committee position, please 
contact the Worshipful Master. 

 
Please contact the Lodge Secretary Glenn 

Smiley if you have not paid your dues. 
 

Dues are $ 58.00, please remit to 
the 

Lodge Secretary. 


